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Vienna, 20th May 2016 

 

 

Dear Professor Otranto, 

 

 

On behalf of ECOVE who met on 11 May 2016, I herewith inform you of the Evaluation result, 

based on the Re-visitation to your Establishment on 5-6 April 2016. 

 

The Committee concluded that the Major Deficiency identified in 2014 had been rectified. 

 

In accordance with our Standards and based on the educational requirements of the EC 

Directive 2005/36, Article 38, 

 

the status of the ‘Department of Veterinary Medicine, University of Bari’ is  

APPROVAL 

 

In line with our agreement, please publish the SER and the Final Report on your website.  

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Prof. Pierre Lekeux, Director of 

the ESEVT (pierre.lekeux@eaeve.org) or the EAEVE Office (office@eaeve.org). 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

 
 

Prof. Pierre Lekeux 

Director of the ESEVT 
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